
The Natural History and 
Sustainability Program

is offering In-Person Courses for 
the Spring 2022 Semester

Merritt’s COVID Safety Protocols
❖ Vaccination Requirement
❖ Face Covering Requirement
❖ Increased Air Flow (w/ 

HEPA Air Filters)
❖ Regular Classroom 

Cleaning
❖ Handwashing Stations
❖ See more here: 

safe.peralta.edu

WE’RE BACK!

❖ Engage directly with your classmates and 
instructor.

❖ Get better support in class and through our 
student services.

❖ Study in the library or elsewhere on campus
❖ Join us for our Tea Time, every Tuesday from 

4-5pm to get help or just chat.

Enrollment Opens on 
November 22nd.
Explore our courses and 
enroll: merritt.edu/nhs/

Email any questions to 
bnelson@peralta.edu

See you in class!


